
Fr. R. Paul Wilms 
Morth Carolina Division of Environmental Elanagement 
P.O. 30x 27687 
Raleigh, NC 27611-7687 

Re: Technical Review Committees 

Dear Mr. Wilms: 

In accordance with SARA Section 211, we are establishing technical review 
committees to review and comment on our efforts under the Installation 
Restoration (IK) program, We are currently conducting an RI/E at two 
installations in North Carolina: Marine Corps Base, Camp Lejeune and Marine 
Corps Air Station, Cherry Point. 5v'e request you designate a representative to 
these committees at this time. This representative should be able to review 
our reports in a timely manner and attend committee meetings at or near each 
installation, 

SARA also mandates increased state involvement at both M?L and non-NPL sites. 

;1 ?$e envision your representative acting as the point-of-ccntact for your agency 
for determining potential AMRs, identifying state laws concerning removal and 
remedial actions, and otherwise fulfilling SARA requirements for consultation 
and coordination. 

Please have your representative notify us by January 1, 1988 so we may 
initiate the review process for Camp Lejeune and Cherry Point. Our point of 
contact is Cherry1 Barnett, (804) 445-1814, 

Sincerely, 

J. R. BAILEY, P.R. 
tiead, Environmental Quality Branch 
Utilities, Energy and Environmental 

Division 
By direction of the Commander 

copy to: 
kCB Camp Lejeune 
EXAS New River 
NCAS Cherry Point 
E?AVAVMDEPOT Cherry ?oint 
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